
Update Report: Barrowford & Western Parishes Committee 5th July 2023 
 
23/0285/FUL: Roaming Roosters, Higham 
 
Given that there are some re-grading works required to the grass verge to the west 
of the proposed access, the Council’s Environment Officer (Trees) has asked that an 
informative is added to any decision notice which would ensure that works are only 
carried out, outside the bird nesting season. 

The Informative note would be as follows: 

Any works required to hedgerows or trees shall not be carried out during the 
bird nesting season (March – October inclusive) unless accompanied by an 
up to date bird nesting survey. 

This does not change the overall recommendation of the report, which it to approve 
the application, subject to conditions.  

 


